Department of Administration

* NEW Statewide Term Contract

Goods and Services from
NPWCBSD - 0002A

The Division of Purchase & Contracthas established a
new statewide term contractto provide goodsand

services from Non-Profit Work Centers forthe Blind and
Severely Disabled (NPWCBSD) in accordance with GS
143.129.5(b).

Thisis a mandatory statewide term contractfor state
agencies, departments, institutions, universities, and
community colleges, unless exempted by North Carolina
General Statute. Additionally, non-mandatory entities
including schools andlocal governmentswhich are
allowed by general statute may usethis contract

New Contract Highlights

This contractincludes categories covering:

e Batteries

e Lights

e Janitorial supplies

e Officesuppliesand consumables

e Warehousingstorage

e Police-andmilitary-style gear

e Prescriptiondress and safety eyewear
e Mattresses

e 3PLservicesandcallcenterservices

Each vendor has a dedicated accountrepresentative for
efficientplacementofordersandto ensurethatagencies
receive the utmostlevel of customerservice.

If you have questions pertaining to this contract, please
contactthe contractadministrator Nick Edwards.

The Division of Purchase & Contractis focused on
establishing statewide term contracts that provide
customers with goods and services atthe bestvalue.

Effective Date: May 23, 2022

Contract Number: 0002A

Contract Name: Goods and Services from
NPWCBSD

Contract Administrator:
Nick Edwards
(984)236-0217

Vendors:

e Eastern CarolinaVocational Center Inc.
Industries ofthe Blind Inc.
LCIndustries
Lions ServicesInc.

Winston-Salem Industries for the Blind
(IFB Solutions)

Expires: Indefinite contract per GS
143.129.5(b)

Mandatory/ Convenience Contract:
Mandatory

Delivery: FOB destination statewide
Warranty: Manufacturer’'sstandard
warranty applies to all goods.

Ordering: Line-item catalogswill be
loaded in E-Procurementsoon.

Please be sureto visit the Division of
Purchase & Contract’'s website for all

contractdetails.
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